
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PARKS, RECREATION, AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY,MARCH 25, 2009 – 7:00 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 
Chairman James Marchione called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Those in attendance were: 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS    BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Present 
James Marchione, Chairman    Gayle Marthers, Borough Secretary 
George Fisanich     Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 
Tammy Lytle      Ron Harris, Mayor 
Robert Holmes 
Amy Reinke 
Lee Esta Frishkorn 
Tim Skoczen  
Absent 
Diane Fredrikis 
 
CONSIDERATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 25, 2009 MEETING 
T. Lytle moved, G. Fisanich seconded that the Committee accept the minutes of the February 25, 
2009 minutes as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
BOROUGH MANAGER’S REPORT 
Walking Trail Update.  Ms. Marthers stated that construction will resume on Monday, March 30, 
2009 and Ski Run Trail will be closed until finished. 
 
PARKS AND RECREATION 
2009 Committee Sponsored Activities 
Fish Derby: Ms. Marthers stated that there will be 2 registration tables, one for pre-registrants and 
one for those who need to fill out paper work.  The Borough is looking into purchasing three 
different colored bobbers to coordinate with different colored prize tables. Also not many prizes 
are being purchased this year due to leftovers from last year. G. Fisanich asked about the Fish 
Derby flyers and was assured that flyers will be distributed to the school for hand-out and also a 
registration form will be available on-line. Ms. Marthers also stated that the Derby will end this 
year at 11 am. 
 
July 4th Celebration: Ms. Marthers stated that the group is meeting and they are looking for 
volunteers. They are especially looking for someone interested in being an entertainment 
coordinator, public safety coordinator, or anyone interested in community fund raising. Some 
events to include: Car Show, Wing or Chili Cook off, Hay Rides, and a Civil War Era 
Encampment. Next July 4th meeting is scheduled for April 7th.  
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Members were reminded that after the July 4th Celebration there are no other events scheduled 
and asked the committee if they have any ideas for possible upcoming events. The following ideas 
were expressed:  

 Kite Flying 
 Little Tikes Gardening Club 
 Fall Festival 
 Strawberry Hill Summer Program 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES 
Nothing. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
Nothing. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM by consensus. 
 
 
 
 
              
              Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 

 
 
 


